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Thursday, 23rd May 2024 

Dear parent/carer, 

RECEPTION VISIT TO BOCKETTS FARM, SURREY 

On Thursday, 13th June 2024, Reception children will be visiting Bocketts Farm, Fetcham, Surrey for a 

farm day out. As the farm is quite some distance from London, we will be travelling by coach.   

The purpose of the visit is so that our children can experience a real working farm in the countryside. 

The day will consist of a tour of the farm, a tractor ride and an ‘animal encounter’ session.  Below is 

some information, including important things to remember for this exciting day out: 

Children will need to be in school at the earlier time of 8.30am on the day. This is so we can leave 

promptly on the coach and get to the farm on time. If children do not arrive at school at this time, it is 

likely they will not go to the farm. We are asking for a contribution of £7.50 towards the cost of the 

coach travel on this occasion.  Please make payments online via IRIS ParentMail. 

Children will need to bring a healthy packed lunch with them. Typical packed lunches include a sandwich 

or small salad, bottle of water (no juice or fizzy drinks please), cheese and crackers, some fruit, yoghurt 

or a cereal bar (no crisps, sweets or chocolate).  The school is able to provide your child with a packed 

lunch, please tick the box below if you would like us to arrange this. 

We are asking for a voluntary monetary contribution to help cover the cost of the coach and ticket 

entry. Please pay this online via IRIS ParentMail at your earliest convenience.  

Please ensure your child is in full school uniform and is wearing appropriate walking shoes on the day.  

We ask that you watch the weather and if necessary, your child brings with them a warm, waterproof 

coat with their name on it.    

We aim to be back at school for 3.30pm, but if we are delayed, we will inform you in due course. 

Further information about Bocketts Farm can be found here:  https://www.bockettsfarm.co.uk/  

 

Bocketts Farm trip – YR: Thursday, 13th June 2024 

 

I give permission for my child, _______________________to attend the visit to Bocketts Farm on 

Thursday, 13th June and will ensure my child is at school at 8.30am. A contribution of £7.50 has been 

paid online via IRIS ParentMail. 

 

parent/carer’s name: _____________________________signature: ___________________________ 

Will your child require a packed lunch from school for the visit to Bocketts Farm?           YES               NO 
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